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RESPONSE, RECOVERY, AND MEMORY IN THE AFTERMATH OF DISASTER:

A SUMMER RESEARCH PROGRAM AT THE UNIVERSITY OF TOKYO, 6/26-7/24

This 4-week summer program in Tokyo is designed specifically for
undergraduate students of Princeton and University of Tokyo. The theme this
year is "Response, Recovery, and Memory in the Aftermath of Disaster” with a
focus on Rikuzentakata, a city in northeast Japan that was most severely
damaged by the 2011 Tsunami. The program aims to bring together the
students of both universities to fully engage in course work, field work, and
group projects. Students will spend the first two weeks in Tokyo attending a
course offered by Professor Jin Sato**, where they will be assigned group
projects based on their understanding and analysis of post-disaster issues in
Rikuzentakata. After a one-week field research in Rikuzentakata, students will
prepare proposals for solutions to the problems, which will be presented to the
municipality officials. We invite students from a wide range of disciplines

including social sciences, humanities, and natural sciences.

**Jin Sato is Professor at the Institute of Advanced Studies on Asia,
the University of Tokyo. He has also taught at the Woodrow Wilson
School in Spring 2015-2017.
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Last year's program website: https://summeratut2016.princeton.edu/

For questions, contact Dr. Jin Sato (Institute for Advanced Studies on Asia B ¥ X{LFZEFR): satoj@ioc.u-tokyo.acjp

**This program has been generously funded by Princeton and Tokyo Universities as part of the project, “Toward Immersive Asian
Studies: A Collaborative Undergraduate Exchange Program for the Todai-Princeton Partnership,” initiated by Professors David
Leheny (PU, East Asian Studies) and Jin Sato (University of Tokyo, Institute of Advanced Studies on Asia & Visiting Professor, WWS).




